
Pies, Peas & Bingo Night 
British Legion, Bathgate 

 
Bathgate West Nursery School 

is holding a Bingo Evening 

on  

Thursday, 27th of March 2014 
 

 

We are looking for donations  

of prizes for the Bingo and for a raffle on the 

night.   

Donations of bottles, chocolates, toiletries, or 

any other gifts   

would be much appreciated and  

can be handed in to the nursery  

at any time. 

 

We are also going to be contacting local 

businesses so if you have any contacts please 

let Mrs Bett know. 

 

Tickets are on sale in the Nursery at £2.50 

each (This includes a pie at the break) 


